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A RIVERSIDE RADIO AMATEURS

Riverside Radio Amateurs Meeting
March 13, 2018
At Jay’s K8DC QTH

Attending: Jay K8DC, Liz K8DCL, Del W8WDW, Michael N8MRC, Robert KD8TOV, Gene Getts ABS8KP,
Brian Bergy KD8LZS, Raymond Sanocki KE8IUH

Robert KD8TOV taking minutes.  Called to order by Michael N8MRC at 1848.
New member Raymond Sanocki KE8IUH welcomed.

Treasurer's report: The club account balance is $1,126.40. Questions on the constitution and spending limits confirmed
by Secretary Robert KD8TOV.

Discussions between Brian Bergy KD8LZS and Michael N8MRC on the club repeater system name, patch codes and
Brian Bergy KD8LZS contacting Saranac School about name change permission. Ryan about codes. Brian emailed
Tim AC8NI. Michael NBMRC to contacted Curt K8AI. No software, will have to use Crouch for $50.

Parks on the air: Brian Bergy KD8LZS was emailed the needed contact information for lonia State Park.

Field day discussions about where to have it. Brian Bergy KD8LZS to get information for Clarksville, Campbell Park.
Other possibilities, Fallsburg Park and lonia airport.

Michigan QSO is on the 3" weekend of April. Information can be found at MIQP.com. 1200 to 2400.

Skywarn training was at Saranac High School 3-3-18 at 1400 until 1600. More training information: Search GRR
Spotter Training.

Vote for Michael to spend his own money for go box parts and have the club reimburse him approved. $300.
Motion to adjourn the meeting by Michael N8MRC at 1950.

Following the meeting we moved to the Jay K8DC shack to observe the tuning process for Michaels portable repeater
duplexer.



